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17 August 2016

Sukhumvit 77, (On-Nut) Soi 36,
-Building/House number 202,

alley 36., Khwaeng Suan Luang,

Khet Suan Luang,

Bangkok, 10250

RE LETTER OF APPRECIATION FOR DONATED ITEMS

Dear Mr. Haworth,

On behalf of the Embassy of the Republic of South Africa, I would like to thank you
for all your effort, donations, cooperation and the time spent on the clown show to the
Emergency Home for Women and Children, on Tuesday 16 August 2016, The donated items
and time by GO Happiness and its staff to the shelter is much appreciated and has made the
event successful.

We hope that the wonderful working relationship between the Embassy and GO
Happiness Foundation will continue to grow from strength to strength.
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